
 

 

 

5 for Five! 
Again this year, from January 20-March 30, customers who 

purchase 5 boxes or more at a GSSNE booth sale can enter to win 

FIVE cases of cookies at the end of the cookie season.     
 
Customers need to complete the entry coupon at the time of 
purchase. PPCs or troop leaders must return all entries to GSSNE 
by April 5th.  On April 12, 2024, three lucky winners will be 
randomly selected and notified via phone or e-mail and will be 
posted on our Facebook page. 
 
Winners may pick up their cookies at the GSSNE council office in 
Warwick, RI.   
 
Customers may enter as many times as they want during the 
contest period. Limit 1 entry per 5 package purchase! 
 
 


